July 30, 2015

United Water New Jersey is working with PSE&G to aide in their Energy Strong project taking
place along Rochelle Ave. In order to expedite the work, United Water’s facilities need to
temporarily be taken offline to allow for PSE&G’s special crossing to be installed under the road
crossing and culvert near Becker Place. As a result, United Water has installed temporary bypass
to continue service to its customers while PSE&G works to complete their work. Once their work
is completed, United Water will place its facilities back into service after proper disinfection and
sampling.

We realize that this can be an inconvenience for you while the work is being done, but it is
necessary for us to ensure your water quality and reliability of your service.

Listed below are a few things to expect during the project:

- Temporary water pipes will be positioned on top of the ground along the existing curb
line.

- All temporary main and service lines have been filled, flushed, chlorinated, and sampled
prior to connecting to your homes.

- Street pressure will be reduced slightly for the duration of the project (pressure to be
restored to existing levels at the completion of the project).

- Uninterrapted water service to your home during the entire project. Note: there will be a
brief outage during the initial hookup of your existing service to the temporary water main
(approximately one hour) and upon reconnection back to the (approximately one hour) at
the conclusion of the project

- Free and clear access to your homes and driveways. Where necessary, ramps will be
provided to allow customers to cross over the temporary water mains that may extend
across their driveways and/or walkways.

We thank vou for your patience and cooperation while we work with PSE&G to ensure minimal
delays in their on-going work.
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